
From: Juliet Rix  
Sent: Friday, June 7, 2024 10:51 PM 
To: Planning 
Subject: 2024/2215/T 
 
Ref: 2024/2215/T 
Thank you for informing us of the application to fell this tree. I actually 
agree with the application.  
The tree was perhaps an unwise planting (by the applicants predecessor) 
and has grown too big for its spot. It is now a problem and will soon be an 
even bigger problem.  
It already prevents sunlight getting to the applicants garden (bad for her 
and her family and for the other plants!), and it is blocking light to the flat 
above hers (beneath mine) too. It is blocking the view from our flat already 
and soon it will block the light to our kitchen and balcony as well.  
It needs at very least a severe pruning - halving its height - and I don't know 
if that would work. Given the speed the tree grows at it would also have to 
be done repeatedly so I can see why our neighbour has applied to fell the 
tree. 
I support her application.  
best wishes,  
Juliet  
 
 
 
 
 


